
Monthly	Rewind:	Captivating	Moments	of	Growth,
Inspiration,	and	Impact!

Last	 Month	 was	 a	 fruitful	 month	 with	 impactful	 events.	 The
Investor	 Meet	 connected	 inspiring	 speakers	 and	 innovative
startups,	 fostering	 partnerships	 and	 investment	 opportunities.
The	 NASSCOM	 Global	 Inclusion	 Summit	 promoted	 dialogue	 on
inclusive	 technology,	 creating	 meaningful	 connections.	 ATF's
Assistive	 Technology(AT)	 Initiative	 at	 G20	 Startup20	 Shikhar
showcased	groundbreaking	innovation,	emphasizing	technology's
transformative	power	for	inclusivity.

AssisTech	Foundation	Leading	the	AT	Initiative	at	G20	Startup
20	Shikhar!

We	 are	 thrilled	 about	 the	 AT	 Initiative	 that	 the	 AssisTech
Foundation	 led	 at	 the	 G20	 Startup	 20	 Shikhar.	 As	 part	 of	 the
Indian	 Presidency,	we	were	 honored	 to	 be	 invited	 and	 played	 a
pivotal	role	in	two	insightful	panels	on	July	4th.
	
Panel	 1:	 Explored	 the	 vast	 potential	 of	 AT,	 addressing
opportunities	 and	 challenges	 for	 the	 future	with	panelists
being	Swostik	Sourav	Dash,	Divyanshu	Ganatra,	and	Nidhi
Bhasin.

https://www.linkedin.com/in/divyanshuganatra?lipi=urn%3Ali%3Apage%3Ad_flagship3_profile_view_base_contact_details%3Bg9EvOL7LSwO%2BoHsPSlANCw%3D%3D


Panel	 2:	 Featured	 a	 fireside	 chat	 with	 exceptional
individuals	 who	 triumphed	 over	 challenges,	 including
Deepa	Malik	and	Shekhar	Naik.	
	
Attendees	witnessed	groundbreaking	 innovation	 at	 Pod	No	19C,
where	 our	 portfolio	 startup,	 Robo	 Bionics,	 showcased	 their
remarkable	 bionic	 hand,	 Grippy.	 This	 invitation	 highlighted	 the
importance	 of	 our	mission	 to	 create	 an	 inclusive	world	 through
technology.	We	were	 grateful	 for	 the	 opportunity	 to	 unlock	 the
potential	of	AT	and	transform	lives	at	G20	Startup	20	Shikhar.
	

NASSCOM	Global	Inclusion	Summit:	Inspiring	Partnerships
for	an	Inclusive	Future
	

The	15th	Edition	of	the	Global	Inclusion	Summit	witnessed
a	 significant	 collaboration	 between	 the	 ATF	 and
NASSCOM.	
our	 partnership	 aimed	 to	 highlight	 the	 potential	 of	 inclusive
technology	 in	 transforming	 lives.	 The	 event	 showcased	 a
remarkable	lineup	of	startups	from	the	ATF	portfolio.
	
In	 addition,	 the	 summit	 featured	 esteemed	 speakers	 like
Divyanshu	Ganatra,	Abhishek	Kumar,	and	Dr.	Rohini	Srivathsa	in
a	panel	moderated	by	ATF,	which	focused	on	shaping	a	brighter
future	through	Universal	Design	for	all.	The	discussion	sparked	a
wave	 of	 inspiration	 and	 generated	 fresh	 ideas	 among	 the
attendees,	 encouraging	 them	 to	 adopt	 a	 revolutionary	 mindset
toward	inclusion.	
	

https://www.linkedin.com/in/shekhar-naik-91262362?lipi=urn%3Ali%3Apage%3Ad_flagship3_profile_view_base_contact_details%3Bdqi1FpPgSv6a5UQ5xsbaeg%3D%3D
https://www.linkedin.com/in/divyanshuganatra?lipi=urn%3Ali%3Apage%3Ad_flagship3_profile_view_base_contact_details%3Bg9EvOL7LSwO%2BoHsPSlANCw%3D%3D
https://www.linkedin.com/in/abhishekkumar76?lipi=urn%3Ali%3Apage%3Ad_flagship3_profile_view_base_contact_details%3Bhf%2FhBSf2TKWFpClx5ncMyQ%3D%3D
https://www.linkedin.com/in/rohinisrivathsa?lipi=urn%3Ali%3Apage%3Ad_flagship3_profile_view_base_contact_details%3BxwJkYFS%2BQHGfSr4WmzHE8Q%3D%3D


The	Global	Inclusion	Summit	went	beyond	being	a	mere	event;	it
served	as	a	platform	for	fostering	partnerships	and	collaboration
opportunities.	 Attendees	were	 able	 to	 connect	 and	 engage	with
like-minded	individuals	and	organizations,	fostering	an	ecosystem
of	support	and	progress.	

Investing	in	AT:	Powering	a	More	Inclusive	Future
	

The	 AssisTech	 Foundation	 Investor	 Meet’23	 was	 a
resounding	success.	
Preparations	for	the	event	began	with	a	series	of	pre-workshops
held	 the	 day	 before,	 Through	 interactive	 sessions,	 mentorship
opportunities,	 and	pitch	practice,	 founders	 gained	 confidence	 in
showcasing	their	innovations.

On	the	day	of	the	event,	Krishnakumar	Natarajan's	keynote
address	 highlighted	 the	 significance	 of	 collaboration	 and
innovation	 in	 driving	 social	 change,	 setting	 an	 inspiring
tone	for	the	event.
	
One	 of	 the	 highly	 anticipated	 highlights	 of	 the	 event	 was	 the
speed-pitching	 session.	 11	 remarkable	 startups	 were	 given	 the
platform	to	showcase	 their	groundbreaking	 ideas	and	 innovative
solutions.	 The	 room	 buzzed	 with	 excitement	 as	 each	 startup
captivated	the	audience	and	sparked	potential	collaborations	with
enthusiastic	Investors.	

	

Watch	Now

https://youtu.be/BLtl0oz_hFs
https://www.linkedin.com/in/krishnakumarnatarajan?lipi=urn%3Ali%3Apage%3Ad_flagship3_profile_view_base_contact_details%3B%2FWilw7DCTqCrNfeTWwnYRA%3D%3D
https://instagram.com/atf.labs
https://linkedin.com/company/assistech-foundation
https://twitter.com/AssistechF
https://youtube.com/channel/UCQNaCqNJN3XVgqtypr8D18Q
https://facebook.com/AssisTech-Foundation-ATF-101917328266161
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